

Sub: Value Education

ST. LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL

A JESUIT CHRISTIAN MINORITY INSTITUTION



Class: 4 A, B & C

Roll No:

F.M.: 75

Date: 02.11.2018

(2)

Duration: 2 Hr

Why did the old woman ask forgiveness from the Prophet?

(Marks will be deducted for untidy work, spelling mistakes and work not done in systematic manner). SECTION - A (20 marks) 1. Fill in the blanks: (1x10=10)a) When Ria could not see Aliya and Mina, She felt..... b) Krishna and Sudama went to......Gurukul. c)In the city ofthere lived an old woman. d)Krishna noticed a smallbag tucked to Sudama's..... e) When Dadi offered to take to her home, she...... Dadi. f) Everyone in thewas happy that Ria had found her..... g) Many years passed and Krishna became the king of..... 2. Unscramble the letters to make meaningful words:-: (1x5=5)a) RAWM..... b) NIDK..... c) GINOVL..... d) RACGIN..... e) PHPAY..... 3. Write True or False-(1x5=5)a) Mabarti smashed the mirror with an axe. b) Stallion was a wild creature. c) Zeto came in search of good friends. d) Ruby realized that her true friend was Marriet. e) Ria was an orphan girl. SECTION - B (25 marks) 4. Answer in short Where did the old woman live? What would she do regularly? (2)What did Krishna snatch from Sudama? What was in it? (2+1)Where did Ria stay? What was the name of the place? (2)d. How did Ria describe the orphanage? (2)What made the old woman change? (3)e. Why was the river water dirty? f. (2)g. How do we know the man patiently bore the insult? (2)h. Who was the Prophet? What did he ask people to do? (1+2)Why did the palace guards not allow Sudama to enter the kingdom? (2)i. Why did Ria say that she and Dadi were the same? (2)

SECTION - C (30marks)

5. What would you do in these situations?	(5)
 a) You have a football match in the evening and your shoes are dirty. b) After a long wait, you get a seat in the bus. You see a woman with a baby coming towards you. c) You see a foreigner having trouble talking to a taxi driver. d) When your friend does not know an answer. e) When you are with a group of friends. 	
6. Was Dadi a kind lady? Give reasons. Why was she sad?	(3+2)
7. Did Krishna prove to be a good friend? Give reasons	(5)
8. Zebra was always found to be in his pyjamas. Why?	(3+2)
9. Who was angry with Zebra? In what way did the Lion punish him?	(1+4)
10. Who taught Rita an important lesson on how to save water? Why should we use water carefully	/? (1+4)



ST. LAWRENCE HIGH SCHOOL

A JESUIT CHRISTIAN MINORITY INSTITUTION

3rd Term Test - 2018

Sub : Value Education

Class: 4 A, B & C

F.M.: 75

Date: 02.11.2018

Duration: 2hrs

Roll No:

MODEL ANSWERS

(Marks will be deducted for untidy work, spelling mistakes and work not done in systematic manner).

SECTION - A (20 marks)

1. Fill in the blanks:

(1x10=10)

- a) When Ria could not see Aliya and Mina, She felt scared.
- b) Krishna and Sudama went to Sandipan's Gurukul.
- c) In the city of Medina there lived an old woman.
- d) Krishna noticed a small cloth bag tucked to Sudama's dhoti.
- e) When Dadi offered to take Ria to her home, she thanked Dadi.
- f) Everyone in the orphanage was happy that Ria had found her family.
- g) Many years passed and Krishna became the king of <u>Dwarka</u>.

2. Unscramble the letters to make meaningful words:-:

(1x5=5)

- a) RAWM WARM
- b) NIDK KIND
- c) GINOVL LOVING
- d) RACGIN RACING/ CARING
- e) PHPAY HAPPY

3. Write True or False-

(1x5=5)

- a) Mabati smashed the mirror with an axe. False
- b) Stallion was a wild creature. True
- c) Zeto came in search of good friends. False
- d) Ruby realized that her true friend was Marriet. False
- e) Ria was an orphan girl. True

SECTION - B (25 marks)

4. Answer in short

a. Where did the old woman live? What would she do regularly?

(2)

Ans. The old woman lived in Medina. She would throw garbage at the man as he passed her house.

b. What did Krishna snatch from Sudama? What was in it?

(2+1)

Ans. Krishna snatched the cloth bag from Sudama. Roasted grams were in it.

c. Where did Ria stay? What was the name of the place?

(2)

Ans. Ria stayed in an orphanage. The name of the place was Nirmal Sadan.

d. How did Ria describe the orphanage?

(2)

Ans. Ria described the orphanage by saying it was a red building and Shambhu Chacha's tea stall was next to it.

e. What made the old woman change?

(3)

Ans. The love, care, devotion and forgiveness of the man changed the old woman to be a better person.

- f. Why was the river water dirty? (2)

 Ans. The river water was dirty because all the factories dumped their wastes and chemicals into the river.
- g. How do we know the man patiently bore the insult? (2)

 Ans. The man neither uttered a word of protest nor changed his route.
- h. Who was the Prophet? What did he ask people to do? (1+2) **Ans.** He was Prophet Mohammad, a great religious leader. He asked people to spread the message of love and do good things. Be kind to your friends and neighbours. Believe in God and God will love you.
- i. Why did the palace guards not allow Sudama to enter the kingdom?
 Ans. The palace guards did not allow him to enter the kingdom as they could not believe he could be the king's friend as he was not properly dressed.
- j. Why did Ria say that she and Dadi were the same?Ans. Ria said that Dadi and she were the same because both lived alone and both were waiting for a family.
- k. Why did the old woman ask forgiveness from the Prophet? (2)

 Ans. The old woman asked forgiveness from the Prophet because she understood her mistakes and felt bad and ashamed of what she had done to him.

SECTION - C (30marks)

5. What would you do in these situations?

(5)

a) You have a football match in the evening and your shoes are dirty.

Ans. I would clean the shoes by myself.

b) After a long wait, you get a seat in the bus. You see a woman with a baby coming towards you.

Ans. I would offer my seat to the woman.

c) You see a foreigner having trouble talking to a taxi driver.

Ans. I would request an adult to help the foreigner.

d) When your friend does not know an answer.

Ans. I would help him.

e) When you are with a group of friends.

Ans . I would listen with interest to others and join in the conversation

6. Was Dadi a kind lady? Give reasons. Why was she sad?

Ans. Yes, Dadi was a kind lady because when she found Ria crying in the Mela, she took her home and cared for her by giving her good food and ensured her that she would help her to find her orphanage. She felt sad and lonely because her two sons lived far away and they would come to visit her once in two years.

7. Did Krishna prove to be a good friend? Give reasons (5) **Ans.** Yes, Krishna proved to be a good friend because when Sudama was in poverty his wife insisted that he should go to his friend Krishna for help. At first Sudama was not willing but later he took a handful of roasted grams to his friend's palace. On seeing him Krishna was very happy and even ate the roasted grams he brought. Sudama spent many months in Krishna's palace. When he went back home he found a great palace standing in place of his hut. He understood it was Krishna's deed.

8. Zebra was always found to be in his pyjamas. Why?

- Ans. Zebra was always found to be in his pyjamas because he was too lazy to change it. He would always say that he was feeling very sleepy and would quickly change into his pyjamas and go to sleep. He more or less lived in his pyjamas.
- 9. Who was angry with Zebra? In what way did the Lion punish him? (1+4) **Ans.** The lion was angry with the Zebra. The lion punished the Zebra by cursing him and saying that neither he would be able to remove his pyjamas nor will his children.
- 10. Who taught Rita an important lesson on how to save water? Why should we use water carefully? (1+4) **Ans**. Zeto taught Rita an important lesson on how to save water. We should use water carefully because water is precious. All living things need water to live. Earth is the only planet that has water and so each one of us must try to keep it clean.

